
 

 

PTSO Meeting 

March 21st at 7 PM 

 

 

Possible candidates for next year's officers and committee Chairs: 

Joanne Baker--Cabby Wear Sales  

Linda--President  

Monica-- Vice President  

Yun Yang--Treasurer (maybe Dean Murray-possibly co-treasurers?) 

Liz Reid-- Secretary 

Vice president Student support-- Leigh Ann Flickinger  

Vice president Fundraising-- Jeni Rolison  

Vice president Teacher support--Brandy Anderson 
 

Could we use a Vice President for membership?  

Should we have a representative from high school and middle school?  

Maybe a rep for each grade?  

 

Joe Weeks presents the treasurer report:  

start of the year at $8321  

presently there is $13,200 cash in the bank. 

 

PTSO scholarship:  

$1000 each for two students goes directly to the college day attend  

Must be an existing PTSO member. Awarded to one boy and one girl--

change to top two submissions? 

Linda will review our last years' application and make changes to GPA 

requirement, essay questions.    

Make the scholarship recipients announcement at graduation 

 

College Commitment Day is May 1:  

sheet cakes, balloons, tablecloths 

We don't provide the food 

Will need volunteers to set up, pick up supplies. 

 



 

 

Our first Designer Bag bingo will be this Friday. 
 

Next meeting to be held April 11th, 2017.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jeni Rolison 

PTSO secretary 


